
 

 

IEEE PES SBC UOJ Official Website Launch Event Report 

 

Event Details: 

 

Date: October 13, 2023 

Time: 03:00 PM to 04:00 PM 

Location: Faculty of Engineering, University of Jaffna, Kilinochchi, Sri Lanka, 44000 

Building: Seminar 

Agenda: 

 

Introduction (Announcer) 

Welcome speech – Chairman 

Dean’s speech 

Introduction about website 

Launching the Website - Dean 

Prof. Athputharaja’s speech 

Speech - Prof. Ahilan Kanakasundaram 

Thank you speech 

Conclusion 

Participants (Total ): 12 

 

The Dean Dr. K. Pirapaharan 

Chapter Adviser Prof. Athputharajah 



HOD of EEE Department Prof. K. Ahilan 

HOD Computer Engineering Department Dr. Kaneswaran 

Eng. R. Valluwan 

Former Vice-Chair Lecturer Eng. Chandula 

6 IEEE members 

6 Guests 

Event Summary: 

The IEEE PES SBC UOJ successfully launched its official website on October 13, 2023, at the Faculty of 

Engineering, University of Jaffna, Sri Lanka. The event took place in the Seminar Building and was 

attended by six IEEE members and six guests. 

 

Event Highlights: 

 

• The event began with a warm introduction by the announcer, setting the stage for an exciting 

evening. 

 

• The Chairman delivered a welcoming speech, expressing gratitude to all attendees and 

participants for their presence and support. 

 

• The Dean, Dr. K. Pirapaharan, shared valuable insights and provided a vision for the faculty's 

future endeavors. 

 

• An introduction about the website was given, highlighting its importance and features. 

 

• The official website was launched by the Dean, marking a significant milestone for the 

faculty. 

 

• Prof. Athputharaja delivered an inspiring speech, emphasizing the significance of technology 

in education and research. 

 

• A thank-you speech was given by Mr.Akith Anupriya(the treasurer) to express gratitude to all 

those who contributed to the website launch event. 

 



• The event concluded successfully, leaving the attendees excited about the faculty's new 

official website and the opportunities it offers for communication and collaboration. 

 

Acknowledgments: 

The success of the IEEE PES SBC UOJ official website launch event would not have been possible 

without the contributions and support of all the attendees and participants. Special thanks to Mr. 

Krishikaran Raveendran from the ICT department for his invaluable assistance in creating the 

website. The dedication and hard work of the organizing committee are greatly appreciated. 

 

This event marked an important step in the development of the Faculty of Engineering at the 

University of Jaffna, and we look forward to a bright future with our new online presence. 

     

 

      

 


